
 

 

Notice: Long Term Forecast 
 

November 26, 2013 
 
 
 
The long term forecast indicates colder temperatures starting Sunday of this upcoming long weekend.  
It is the US Thanksgiving holiday.  
 
Below are a few weather sources which indicate temperatures below freezing starting next week:  
 
Intellicast: http://www.intellicast.com/Local/Weather.aspx?unit=C&location=yvr 
Wunderground: http://www.wunderground.com/cgi-
bin/findweather/getForecast?query=Vancouver%2C+BC 
 
 
Please ensure you have sufficient supply to meet customer demand. As Imbalance Return was recently 
increased to 40,000GJs in the Lower Mainland and Interior regions, it may be reduced or eliminated at 
any time. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7788. 
  
 
Thanks 
 
 
Stephanie Salbach 
Transportation Services 
Direct Line: 604-576-7056 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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